
 

 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellín, June 18, 2020 

 
 

In relation to the publication of relevant information of June 11, 2020, on the 
movement of the schedules of the Ituango hydroelectric project by the COVID-19, 
EPM considers that the effect of a displacement of the entry into operation of the 
first unit of the Ituango hydroelectric project, due to the contingency generated by 
COVID-19, does not represent a legal or material impact on the finances of the 
company. 


